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The Office of the Secretary previously announced that it will conduct a listening session on the status of
implementation of the Land Buy-Back Program for Tribal Nations. The purpose of the session is to meet
with Indian tribes to discuss progress to date and receive feedback. Indian landowners may also attend
to provide input. This notice corrects the previously published notice to provide RSVP and testimony
information and an agenda.
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